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Workgroup Participants

 From DEP:

 Dana Galbreath (Chair), Nancy Hamill, Joel Pecchioli and Iman Olguin-Lira, Bureau of 
Environmental Evaluation & Risk Assessment

 Kendrick Brown and Ray Pinkstone, Bureau of Inspection & Review

 Paul Bovitz, Ecological Risk Assessor

 Charles R. Harman, Ecological Risk Assessor

 KariAnne Czajkowski, Ecological Risk Assessor

 Sean Damon, LSRP

 Jeff Entin, LSRP

 Elana Seelman, LSRP

 Tim Gunter, PRCR

Thank you to all who expressed interest! The Committee will have its initial kickoff meeting 
on November 1, 2023. The purpose of the committee is not to rewrite the eco guidance but 
will be to develop a FAQ paper for improving ecological evaluations at CSRR sites.
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Questions?
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